LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

NOTE FROM THE EDITORIAL
BOARD

We are grateful to Dr Kiter for her close
and careful reading of the SEPAR guidelines
recently published in  ARCHIVOS DE
BRONCONEUMOLOGIA.

The errors detected indeed appeared
during the preparation of our journal’s own
edition of the guidelines and were not present
in the SEPAR Guidelines, number 35,
published previously by Ediciones Doyma.

For the online English version of the article,
the errors have been corrected.

We thank the correspondent for her
comments and for the kind interest shown by
our colleagues in Turkey.
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